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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, and has the honor to request the inclusion of a presentation on the Crime and Violence Prevention Policy by the Vice Minister of Violence and Crime Prevention, Mr. Arkel Benítez and the announcement on the opening of the Fund to establish the Inter-American Network for the Prevention of Violence and Crime of the Department of Public Security of the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security, as the first item for discussion at the Permanent Council meeting scheduled for May 6, 2015.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
May 1, 2015

To His Excellency 
Ambassador Neil Parsan

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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